
  

 

The Junior League of Wilmington, Inc. is an organization of women committed to promoting voluntarism, developing 
the potential of women and improving communities through the effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. 

Its purpose is exclusively educational and charitable. 

 

2020 Kitchen Tour Guest Information 

Dear 2020 Kitchen Tour Guest, 

Thank you for supporting the Junior League of Wilmington’s 2020 Kitchen Tour. Below is 
information you may find helpful.  We hope you enjoy your day and look forward to seeing you on 
the Tour! 

 The Kitchen Tour will take place Saturday, April 25, 2020, from 9:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m., 
RAIN OR SHINE. 

 Please present your purchased ticket(s) at the first home visited on the Tour in order to 
receive a Tour wristband.  The wristband will allow access to all subsequent homes you 
visit on the Tour. 

 The self-guided tour will include between 12-15 homes. A list of this year’s kitchen 
selections, along with a Tour map, will be released on Friday, April 24th at 
https://www.jlwilmington.org/kitchen-tour/ 

 In advance of the tour, tickets are available for purchase online at 
https://www.jlwilmington.org/tickets/ for $30 or at a package discount of 4 tickets for 

$100. 
 Tickets are also available for purchase at local retailers; check our website for details.  
 Tickets will be available for purchase at all homes on the day of the Tour for $35. Cash 

or credit card payments will be accepted at the homes. Only certain homes will accept 
credit card payments (this will be indicated in the program which will be released on April 
24th). 

 Photography and strollers are NOT allowed inside the homes. 
 Homes may not be handicap accessible. 
 Cooking demonstrations and/or food samples will be offered in each home while 

supplies last. 
 Children over age 12 must have a ticket. The Tour is not recommended or intended for 

children younger than 12.  
 Restrooms are NOT available in the homes; Outside food is NOT permitted inside the 

homes. 
 Red balloons and arrows will mark the main traffic paths to each house on the tour.  
 One pair of booties and one program will be provided at the first home visited. Tour 

attendees are required to wear the booties upon entering the homes, removing them 
prior to leaving, and taking the booties with them to the next home. 

 Once you have finished the Tour, please remember to complete the brief survey found in 
your program, and turn it in to be entered in a raffle. 

 Direct additional questions to KitchenTour@JLWilmington.org. 
Proceeds from the Kitchen Tour support the Junior League of Wilmington’s mission and 
community programming.  
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